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Hello Last week we started our new term with the theme ' Let's Celebrate' 
we are looking at Diwali first, and we hope those who celebrate Diwali have 
had a super weekend celebrating. We will continue looking at Diwali and 
then we will be looking at your celebration photos. Please send in your 
photos, the more we have the better- we would like a celebration wall.  

In English, we started with the book Mrs Blackhat, linked into Halloween. 
We made lots of potions and scooped out a pumpkin, investigating the 
different textures. We have looked at the numbers 6 and 7 this week and 
moving on to 8,9 and 10 next week. The children are doing so well with the 
maths :) Phonics we are making good progress. We are focusing on 
blending every day as this is the area parents expressed their worries in at 
parents evening.  

Thank you for sending in your Autumn work from the half term, we enjoy 
looking at your photos and seeing the learning and experiences with their 
family.  

A message from Mrs Gomersall, please make sure children wear black 
school shoes, not boots and make sure that headbands are blue. Ear-rings 
are not worn on PE days and that they are small studs. All this is in the 
uniform policy.  

Many thanks EYFS team. 

 


